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Step 2 
 
The Senate President 
takes the proposed policy 
to The Executive 
Committee. The 
Executive Committee 
assigns the proposed 
policy to the appropriate 
standing committee(s) 
which provide written 
findings and 
recommendations. The 
Executive Committee 
either sends the proposed 
policy back to the 
steward for revisions or 
takes the proposed policy 
to the full senate.

Executive 
Committee 

Step 1 
 
The Senate President 
receives the proposed 
policy from its Steward 
(see Stage 1 of the 
Campus Policy Approval 
Process and Step 1 of the 
Faculty Senate Policy 
Approval Process). 
 

Faculty Senate 
President 

Department 
Review 

Step 3 
 
The Executive 
Committee places the 
proposed policy on the 
Senate agenda as an 
Information Item. 
Senators take the 
proposed policy to 
their respective 
departments and 
prepare to vote at the 
next Senate meeting. 
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Approved 

Step 4 
 
The Executive 
Committee places the 
proposed policy on the 
Senate agenda as an 
Action Item. Senators 
vote whether to 
approve, approve with 
amendments, or not 
approve the proposal 
by a majority vote of 
those present. 

Step 5 
 
The Senate President 
reports to the Steward 
and in the case of an 
approved internal Senate 
policy, Constitution 
change, or Bylaw 
Change, implements the 
proposal or takes the 
proposal to the full 
faculty for ratification. 

Senate President 
Reports to Steward 

and 
Takes Further 

Action as 
Necessary 

 

Questions? 
 

Contact Ellen Hall 
Loveland, Senate 
President:  
(801) 863-
8103; lovelael@uvs
c edu


